
 

 
 

    
            

Year 4 Homework Letter – Friday 29th September 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
. 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs Rutter and Miss Oastler 

Our Learning This Week 
English  
In our English lessons at the start of the 
week, our main focus been on grammar 
learning how to use possessive apostrophes 
with plural nouns. 

 
Maths 
In our Maths lessons this week the children 
have been learning to order numbers to 
10,000 and how to use Roman numerals. 

 
Wellbeing Wednesday 
On Wednesday 4th October the children will 
participate in ‘Wellbeing Wednesday’ when 
they will enjoy a full morning of sport. 
Please ensure your child has their full P.E 
kit in school on that day. 
Homework 
This week’s English activity is to learn the 
spellings for Week 3 on Purple Mash. For 
Maths the children must practise their 
times table on Times Tables Rock Stars.  
 

 

High Ashurst 2023 
The children have had a fantastic time this 
week learning new skills, developing their 
self-confidence and building on their 
friendships. The children’s behaviour was 
excellent and they were a credit to the 
school. Thank you for all of your support in 
getting the children into school on time and 
picking them up at the end of day. Next 
week, I look forward to sharing some of the 
photographs taken of all their adventures! 
Ancient Greek Day – 19th October 
In History the children are learning about 
Ancient Greece and so will be participating 
in a day of activities to develop their 
knowledge of this topic. In the morning we 
will be learning about Greek theatre, myths 
and legends and in the afternoon, we will 
explore the world of Greek philosophy. The 
children will also be given the opportunity 
to taste a platter of typically Greek food. As 
part of the experience the children are 
allowed to dress up as an Ancient Greek or 
Greek mythical character of their choice!  
Love Project- Open Hands Reigate 
Thank you so much for all of the donations 
we have received so far. Please could your 
child continue to bring in tins of meat and 
fish. The collected items will be taken to 
church on the 5th October as part of our 
Harvest Festival service. The final date for 
donations is Monday 2nd October. 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
04.10.23 – Wellbeing Wednesday (P.E kit) 
05.10.23 – Harvest Service (Christ Church)  
19.10.23 – Ancient Greek day 
23.10.23 to 27.10.23: Half Term 
27.11.23 to 29.11.23: Parent and Carers’ 
Evening 


